
December 20, 2022 
 

The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2022-2024 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Larm Ian B. 1809 Sherry Ln. Kaukauna 

Maynard Cynthis L. 22 Tayco St. Menasha 

 


